
Sister Claire (France) remembers 

Claire belonged to the Congregation of the NATIVITY 

 

 

« One of the memories that touched me most during the federation of the 

Sisters of Christ, was my arrival in Ablon (France … the community of the 

Servants of ‘Christ the King of Ablon’).  It was my first experience of living in 

a different Congregation , and I was apprehensive when I arrived especially 

as Ablon looked like a tiny dot on the map when I looked for it in the Atlas.  I 

said to myself, « at least it is still in the Parisian Region !» When I finally arrived what a surprise ! I  

received in a remarkably warm welcome, with sensitivity, openness, a strong sense of fraternity. 

This helped me to become part of the community and the Sisters from Ablon remained my true 

Sisters.  

 

 

***** 


